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MDVIP John Z. Carter, MD 
Family Medicine 

Arizona Community Physicians 

August 13, 2018 

Clerk of the Pima County Board of Supervisors 
Administration Division 
130 W. Congress, 5th Floor 
Tucson, AZ 85701 

Dear Sir: 

We understand that there has been a delay in the approval of Operation 
Stonegarden funding to the Pima County Sheriff's Department. We are writing to 
urge you to promptly approve this grant of $1 million from the federal 
government. This approval will allow the Sheriff's department to adequately 
provide our county with a safe environment. There seems to be no downside in 
approving this grant. 

We appreciate your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely yours, 

hh-~~ 
Loren Jensen-Carter 

~~~ 
GJ Z. CartWo /vi. b 

6130 N. La Cholla Boulevard O 520.544.6622 drjcarter@mdvlp.com 
Suite 100 G 520.544.6620 mdvlp.com/JohnCarterMD 
Tucson, AZ 85741 
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